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Addendum

Solicitation Concrete Work at the Cagle Terrace Parking Lot | Addendum

Name Q2219 Number 1 Date 06/03/22

This addendum answers questions raised about this solicitation. Questions are generally verbatim as

received. To aid in readability, the questions are in black, the answers are in bolded blue, and the
answers follow immediately below.

Q1 | The drawings show a landscape strip separating the new concrete slope with the existing concrete.

This is on both entrances. Is it acceptable to use railings where the landscape strips were going to
be?

Yes. The specifications for the railings are ADA compliant, round tubing 2.5” (minimum) top and mid-
rail, color black, between or just outside of the canopy posts. Approximately 14’ on the South ADA
parking plan and approximately 20’ on the North ADA parking plan.

Q2 | Would KCDC like to have bidders add a $10,000 contingency to their bid with the stipulation that it be
credited back to KCDC if not used?

Yes.
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